ﬁcmzens Options

Unlimited

Monday- Thursday 4pm-9pm

Saturday's 10am-2pm
Sundays 4pm-9pm

Well Wishes &
Congratulations

Congratulations to Katie's
cousin on the birth of her
baby girl!
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Happyrféfijrt;ﬁaay to
Mrs. Passarella, celebrating
her birthday on June 5th!

Upcoming Events

SAY NO TO HATE

STICK WITH LOVE

Our Summer Concert will be
held on Wednesday, June
29th. The theme of the
concert is "Mental Health
Awareness", and it will also
be a charity fundraiser!

Respite@citizens—-inc.org

Kudos

Michelle B. had a wonderful time on
her vacation upstate where she visited
Cooperstown, Binghampton, Camp
Loyal Town, the Farmers' Museum,
Cider Creek, and the Baseball Hall of
Fame.

Katie successfully completed her
job training this week. Her family
is moving this summer and they
held a very profitable garage sale.

Anthony is planning a special
event for Father's Day...a Zoom
Bingo Night.

Sohum received a medal and a
certificate for singing in Concert
Choir at a special banquet.

Vincent completed chores with
family and helped his father cut
flowers to prepare tea.




